
City of Mississauga

Memorandum 

Date: 2020/02/18 

To: Chair and Members of Heritage Advisory Committee 

From: Megan Piercey, Legislative Coordinator 

Meeting Date: 2020/03/10 

Subject: Establishing the Port Credit Heritage Conservation District Subcommittee 

The Port Credit Heritage Conservation District (HCD) Plan was revised and adopted by Council 
under By-law 0109-2018 on June 6, 2018. After further decision by LPAT the HCD came into 
force on January 29, 2020. In consultation with the local community it was agreed that a new 
HCD advisory subcommittee be established to advise the Heritage Advisory Committee (HAC) 
on heritage permit applications within the Port Credit HCD. 

The City Clerk will call for membership to the subcommittee by posting a public notice on the 
City’s website and by sending a letter to the Town of Port Credit Association (TOPCA) and 
Cranberry Cove Port Credit Ratepayers Association, which are the two ratepayers associations 
within the HCD. A letter will also be sent to all property owners within the HCD. 

A Draft Terms of Reference for the subcommittee is attached for HAC’s review and approval 
along with the establishment of the subcommittee. 

Attachments 
Appendix 1: Draft Port Credit Heritage Conservation District Subcommittee Terms of Reference 
Appendix 2: Port Credit Heritage Conservation District Map 

Sincerely, 

Megan Piercey 
Legislative Coordinator 
Legislative Services, Office of the City Clerk 
300 City Centre Drive, Mississauga, ON L5B 3C1 
(905) 615-3200 ext. 4915 
Megan.piercey@mississauga.ca  
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